
From: Tania Morsman <tm_05@msn.com>
To: "secretary@dte.coop" <secretary@dte.coop>, DTE Directors  <directors@dte.coop>, 
"ocmail@dte.org.au" <ocmail@dte.org.au>
Subject: RE: Complaint against Mark Rasmussen from Tania Morsman
Date: Thu, 7 Jan 2021 11:45:18 +0000

This email is a complaint against the directors who over saw Redd Consultancy in 
regard to my Complaint against Mark Rasmussen.

It has been brought to my attention that a finalised report was sent to those 
directors in December 2020 in regard to this matter.

Why haven't I been notified and the report sent to me?

I have requested a copy from Redd Consultancy.

I'm disgusted.

Tania Morsman


